TDM: Notice of change in contact information
On 24 Feb 2017, Thu Dau Mot Water Joint Stock Company announced the change in contact information as follows:  
From 24 Feb 2017, the address for receiving documents, papers of the Company is as follows:

No. 13 Ngo Van Tri Street, Phu Loi Ward, Thu Dau Mot City, Binh Duong Province

Information for issuing invoices and other information is no change until Thu Dau Mot Water Joint Stock Company is issued new Business Registration Certificate 
